SEAN AGGUS
NOMINEE FOR PRESIDENT

Sean has served as the Rocky Mountain Lacrosse
League Junior A Commissioner and is currently a
member of the Lacrosse Canada Board of Directors.
His experience includes being the President of the
St. Albert Rams and the Greater Edmonton Lacrosse
Council, as well as a Director on the Alberta
Lacrosse Association Board. He also had the
privilege of serving one and half terms as President
of the ALA. This extensive background has given
Sean a comprehensive understanding of the
challenges and opportunities within our
organization and the sport of lacrosse in Alberta.

Sean is fully committed to the Alberta Lacrosse
Association and is passionate about seeing through
the initiatives they have started. His focus will be
on ensuring the long-term success and growth

of the game in our province. He believes that,
together, we can build on the foundations we have
established and work towards an even brighter
future for lacrosse in Alberta.

Sean thanks for considering his nomination. He
looks forward to the opportunity to continue
serving our community and advancing our shared
goals.



